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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
With the start of a new year comes new challenges and opportunities, and to that 
end please note the highly important event scheduled to take place next week for 
Year 11 pupils: 
 
Progress Evening: Thursday 25th January 3:30 – 6:30 p.m.  
 
This is an ideal opportunity to discuss your child's recent mock examination results 
and their current projected GCSE grades with their teachers and, crucially, what their 
opportunities for improvement are to ensure they reach their potential in the 
summer. 
 
I cannot stress enough the importance of supporting our Year 11 pupils at this time, 
and I would encourage every parent/carer to attend this event, as the feedback from 
their teachers at this stage will be invaluable.  
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support.  Should you require any additional assistance, 
please contact the school office: at 01922 710257, or by email:  
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr A Seager 
Headteacher 
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